All the fields shall be brought back up to safe playing consistency. This will include all infields, warning tracks and the grass areas in front of dugouts. This job will include the removal and replacement of base pegs/pitching mound anchors at multiple distances. Some irrigation head repositioning will be required with this project as well.

Contact Info: Kevin Shropshire – 864-426-1840 kshropshire@countyofunion.com 
